
Caitlin Elliott - Re: Fwd: Atlas- Campaspe Mineral Sands Project (SSD-5012). 

  
 
>>> David Mooney Friday, 28 June 2013 3:26 pm >>> 
 
>>> On 28/06/2013 at 2:56 pm, <heather.middleton@damsafety.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

David we have reveiwed the Campaspe Mineral Sands Project (SSD-5012) EIS.  

The project area does not impact any existing prescribed dams or notification areas. Several dams are 
proposed as part of the project including ‘Sand Residue Dams’ and Process Water Storage 
Embankments however the limited plans provided indicate that these dams are of small height and are 
unlikely to be prescribed. 

 
Kind regards 

Heather Middleton | Mining Regulation Officer  
Dams Safety Committee | Level 3, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta NSW 2150 Postal: PO Box 3720, 
Parramatta NSW 2124 / Australia 
email: heather@damsafety.nsw.gov.au | Ph: (02) 9842 8076 | Fax: (02) 9842 
8071www.damsafety.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are 
those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 
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